
CITY OF IVANHOE 

TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

2020 PLANNING/CAPACITY BUILDING GRANT 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

AUGUST 12th, 2020 
5:00 PM 

Mayor Bennett pronounced that with only herself and Council member Herrington present there was no 
quorum. The meeting was being streamed live on the city Facebook page. There were no audience members 
present in the Civic Hall. Mayor Bennett then noted that the Public Hearing would be rescheduled for 
Wednesday, August 19th, 2020 at 5:00 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

C. D. Woodrome, City Secretary 


